
Public Access to Planning Control Committee – 30 September 2020 
 
The Planning Control Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday 30 

September is being held via ‘ZOOM’, due to the social distancing 

restrictions currently in force as a result of the Coronavirus pandemic. 

 
Should you wish to observe the meeting live, please visit the Council’s 

YouTube page on the day, via the following link: 

 
https://youtu.be/SHoz8O4qxkw   
 
Due to issues outside of our control the dial-in option is currently 

unavailable to use. 

https://youtu.be/SHoz8O4qxkw

